
Two Weeks Remain to Apply for FEMA
Assistance 
Release Date: Mai 6, 2024

The deadline to apply for FEMA assistance after the January 9-13 severe storms
and flooding is May 20, 2024. 

Homeowners and renters in Cumberland, Hancock, Knox, Lincoln, Sagadahoc,
Waldo, Washington and York counties with uninsured losses from the storms and
flooding may be eligible for financial assistance for temporary lodging, basic home
repairs, personal property losses and other uninsured disaster-related expenses.
More than $2.3 million has been approved to date for more than 511 households.

To apply, call toll-free 800-621-3362, go online to DisasterAssistance.gov,
download the FEMA App or visit a Disaster Recovery Center. You can find a
center at fema.gov/drc. The phone line is open daily from 7 a.m. to 1 a.m. ET, and
help is available in most languages. If you use a relay service such as VRS,
captioned telephone service or others, give FEMA your number for that service.
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